
Hello everyone in Key stage 4

I hope that you are all ok and being helpful to everyone

at home.

Have a look at the web site and find the work that we have put

there for you to do.

Pam Will Pete and Sarah -Grace would like to see photos of

your work. Please put them on Evidence for Learning.

Remember to listen to the grown ups, do some exercise and

Wash your hands.
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